
 
16265 East 33rd Drive, Ste. 10 
Aurora, CO 80011 
Tel: (720) 370-6110 
Email: denverocean@airgeneral.com 
 
 
 
July 01, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Air General Ocean in Aurora, CO will be moving to a new 
location on August 01, 2020. As of August 03, 2020, we will be in full operation at our new facility, which 
is located at: 
 
Air General Inc. 
26100 East 68th Avenue, Suite 180 
Aurora, CO 80249 
Tel: (720) 370-6110 
 
Please update your records to reflect our new location. Beginning on August 03, 2020, all deliveries, 
pickups, and correspondence should be sent to the new address.  
 
Please let me know if I can answer any questions or be of further assistance. We appreciate your 
continued support and we are committed to maintaining our high level of service for you and your 
customers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brad Bryson 
Director Ocean Logistics 
 
 


